
From: Hill, Shannon
To: Peak, Dana; Arroyo, Juliet
Cc: Keyon, David
Subject: Downtown West: Historic Impacts
Date: Thursday, June 18, 2020 11:29:00 AM

Hi Dana and Juliet,
 
During a meeting this morning, the applicant brought to our attention that they are planning
changes to the property at 150 South Montgomery Street (Hellwig Ironworks) that would result in
SU impacts to this identified resource. We do not have details yet, but I have made a note in the
Cultural Resources chapter of the EIR that changes are expected to the analysis in ADEIR4.
 
Apparently this was daylighted at the director’s meeting yesterday, so I wanted to keep you in the
loop in case this update has not made it to you yet.
 
Thanks!
 
Shannon Hill, Planner
Planning, Building & Code Enforcement | Environmental Review Section
City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street
Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov | (408) 535 - 7872
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